

Thursday 3 March 2022

The Premier of Queensland

Honorable Annastacia Palaszczuk

Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au

Re: Disapproval for Extension of Emergency Bill

Dear Premier Palaszczuk

I urge you to please do not extend the Emergency State in Queensland. An extension of this will have disastrous outcomes for our community and the psychological impacts on our community in particular the younger generation. Self-sovereignty is important and it is time for the government to stop the over reach. It is time you trust the community to be in control of their own health decisions.

Thank you for putting this letter forward to your committee.

Yours truly

RICHARD MCDONALD